

Registered Office:
Suite 43 Pure Offices,
Lake View Drive, Annesley, Nottingham, NG15 0DT

Telephone: **01623 859749** 

Website: <u>www.esteemmat.co.uk</u> Email: <u>info@esteemmat.co.uk</u>

14<sup>th</sup> March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your views matter to us greatly. Therefore, we have launched a new parent survey to find out what you think about the education and care your child receives. We want to know what your child's school does well and what we can do better. We also want to know what you think about Esteem, the academy trust that your child's school is part of.

To that end I would be grateful if you would take the time to complete the online survey, via the link that has been sent. This is the second parent survey we have conducted with Edurio. Your feedback will allow us to compare how well our schools and trust are doing compared to the first survey we conducted. We can also compare the results against those of other similar schools and trusts that use surveys by Edurio.

Thank you, in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

Makepall

Julian Scholefield (CEO, Esteem Multi-Academy Trust)